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28 August 2019
Dear Parent/Guardian

Parents Information Evening (S4-6)

There will be a parent information evening on Tuesday 10th September 2019 at 6.00pm for parents with a young person in S4 to S6. 

The purpose of this evening is to share with you important information about the school and our priorities in the session ahead. We will also share with you the journey that your young person is currently undertaking in Govan High School and will let you know about the curriculum and learning and teaching that is taking place. It will also allow us to highlight future pathways that your young person could potentially think about as they progress in the senior phase. 

In addition, the meeting will give you the opportunity to ask any questions that you may have regarding your child’s education and we will share with you ways in which you can support your young person at home to ensure that they get the most out of their school career. There will be a particular focus on how best to support young people at home as they progress towards their SQA examinations.
Mrs Templeman is holding a University applications and procedures session in the Staff Room during the evening. It is essential, where possible, that S6 pupils who are applying to university this year attend this Information Evening along with parents/carers. 
The following members of staff will also be there to give you important information and discuss any matters with you:

Mrs Belford – Head Teacher

Mrs Kerr – Depute Head Teacher, Senior Phase

Mr Beattie - PT Raising Attainment – Supported Study and Study Skills

Miss McNaught – PT Pastoral Care

Miss McMillan – PT Pastoral Care

Mrs Templeman - PT Pastoral Care - applying to University through the UCAS system

Ms Sheena Mayers – Careers Advisor 

We look forward to welcoming you to the school on Tuesday 10th September 2019 at 6.00pm.

Kind regards

Sonja Kerr  
Depute Head Teacher (Senior Phase) 

